
Dolphins After School Club 
Winter 2019 Activities Rota & Newsletter 

 

Hi 
Welcome back to a brand New Year and the start of the Spring Term. We hope you all had a 

fabulous Christmas! What an amazing year we had in 2018 and didn't it absolutely fly by! 
The children have really enjoyed the changes that were made within our after school planning and our new 

different daily activities. Of course there are days when they do not want to take part in the planned activity, or 

want to do something different – which is absolutely fine, as it's their club and they get to choose what they 

would like to do 
 

WEEK MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

WEEK 1 
7th- 11th  

January 

ART & CRAFT 

Hole Punch 

Mosaic 

COOKING 

New Year 

Cupcakes 

PHYSICAL 

Mini Golf 

CHILDREN'S 

CHOICE 

 

GAMES 

Stuck in the 

Middle 

WEEK 2 
14h - 18th 

January 

GAMES 

Hang Man 

ART & CRAFT 

Rock Monsters 

COOKING 

Bread Rolls 

PHYSICAL 

Frisby Frenzy 

CHILDREN'S 

CHOICE 

 

WEEK 3 
21s - 25th  

January 

CHILDREN'S 

CHOICE 

GAMES 

Straw Challenge 

ART & CRAFT 

Shaving Foam 

Marble Paint 

COOKING 

Fruit Fondue 

PHYSICAL 

Cheer Leading 

WEEK 4 
28th Jan - 

1st Feb 

PHYSICAL 

Scavenger Hunt 

CHILDREN'S 

CHOICE 

GAMES 

Britain's Got 

Talent 

ART & CRAFT 

Chinese Dragons 

COOKING 

Banana Muffins 

WEEK 5 
4th - 8th 

February 

COOKING 

Brownies 

PHYSICAL 

Hot Potato 

CHILDREN'S 

CHOICE 

 

GAMES 

Who Wants to 

be a Millionaire 

ART & CRAFT 

Chinese Lanterns 

WEEK 6 
11th - 15th 

February 

ART & CRAFT 

Funky Playdough 

COOKING 

Sausage Rolls 

PHYSICAL 

Tag 

CHILDREN'S 

CHOICE 

 

GAMES 

Mad Libs 

WEEK 7 
18th - 22nd 

February 
HALF TERM 

GAMES 

Duck, Duck 

Goose 

ART & CRAFT 

Coloured Clay 

Cakes 

COOKING 

Jam Tarts 

PHYSICAL 

Den Building 

CHILDREN'S 

CHOICE 

 

 

New Menu 

Our new Winter Menu is out – this covers January, February & March 
 

Illness 

Please may we remind Parents that we have a 48 hour exclusion for children who have been sick or had 

diarrhoea. 
 

Staff 

Michelle has taken over the full Managerial roll as Sharon & Di have now taken semi-retirement. Both 

will continue to be in on Tuesdays. Unfortunately, we had to say good-bye to 2 of our newest members 

of staff – but we are extremely pleased to welcome both Karen Fraser and Dana Holland – who have 

been truly amazing! 
We understand we have had quite a few changes over the recent months but would like to re-assure Parents that 

our commitment to the care, learning and development of all children has not changed. We certainly have an 

extremely strong experienced and qualified team 
 (way above Ofsted requirements)                                                                                                                                                                                             



New Staffing Structure 
Proprietors: Sharon & Di     Manager:   Michelle Cogger     Early Years Admin Manager:  Sarah Cornish 
 

Nursery:       Room Leader – Lucy Kyte    Deputy Room Leader – Kelly Parker     

                      Early Years Educators  -  Natasha Hobbs & Dawn Boyer 
 

Toddlers:      Room Leader – Becky Curry    Deputy Room Leader – Amber Cresswell 

                      Early Years Educators:  Emily Lowe, Stacey Appleton, Jess Saracino & Laurie Ellis 
 

Pre-School:  Room Leader – Dawn Jeffrey    Deputy Room Leader – Becca Hole 

                     Early Years Educators:  Lacey Owens, Emily Huish-May, Shannon Brazier, Karen Fraser & 

                     Dana Holland 

Clubs:           Leader – Lacey Owens    Deputy – Emily Huish-May  Play Workers – Shannon, Karen & 

                     Dana 
 

After School Clubs 

Please could let us know if your child will be attending any of the school's after school clubs (once they 

have started) – that would be great! 
 

February Holiday Care   

Is from Monday 18th to Friday 22nd February. If you require any care during the holidays, please book 

as soon as possible as spaces are limited. 
 

Dolphins New App - reminder 

We have had some really good feedback from Parents – they especially like the up to date news and 

reminders. 
 

Payment of Fees – reminder 

All payments for fees will need to be sent via BACS (on-line banking). We will only accept cash or cheques 

for any extra's you may have incurred. 
 

Invoices – reminder 

We will be sending out all invoices via email in the near future so will be collecting your preferred email 

address over the next few weeks. If you would like to continue with the paper form, please let us know. 

 

 

Kind Regards -  Michelle, Sharon, Di & the Team 


